PLUNKETT'COONEY

Firm's Indianapolis office moves to

new location

December 2, 2009

Plunkett Cooney’s Indianapolis office moved Dec. 2 to a new location in the 300 North Meridian
Building, located at 300 N. Meridian, Suite 990, Indianapolis, IN 46204.

The office’s phone number is (317) 974-5744, and the fax number is (317) 964-2744.

The firm's Indianapolis attorneys and their support staff will have plenty of room to grow their practice
within the commercial skyscraper on the corner of New York and Meridian Streets. The firm's
Indianapolis office provides a range of legal services to the public and private sectors.

Attorneys in this office provide a number of services, including, but not limited to, insurance coverage,
title insurance, general civil litigation and banking, bankruptcy and creditors’ rights law. Plunkett
Cooney's attorneys routinely handle such matters in state and federal courts throughout the state of
Indiana.

For more information about Plunkett Cooney’s Indianapolis office, click here.
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